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Howard Newsletter

​EARLY RELEASE -
FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 10 @ 1:25PM

​

Announcing School-Wide Student Council Dress Up Days:
 
 

Friday, November 3rd: Occupation Day: Dress up as an occupation!

Current Previous District Newsletters Wisconsin Observance Days Contact Us Archived Newsletters

November 1, 2017 
Volume 18, Issue 4
                 

                       ​PRINT NEWSLETTER
  ​Pre-Excused Student Absence Form 
            Howard Husky Website ​
   2017-18 At-A-Glance Calendar!!!!

 Lunch & Breakfast MENU
​        ​

 

             Lunch/Recess Schedule
                  Parents are welcome to join us for lunch.   

                  We ask that you please call prior to 9:00 the                             
​                  morning of, IF you will be having hot lunch.​ ​

​​HOWARD 
HUSKY EVENTS
NOVEMBER
 

        Pay for lunch here!
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Friday, November 10th: Crazy Hair Day: No colored hair please.

Wednesday, November 22nd: Camouflage Attire in honor of the Turkey Trot
                     

GIVING TREE FOOD DRIVE
Student Council’s annual Food Drive for the Giving Tree will take place a little earlier this
year.  

. We are running it BEFORE Thanksgiving so we can help families with
dinners for Thanksgiving.  All foods are welcome. Listed below are a few special items
they are always looking for:

Snack items (crackers, cereal, pretzels,)

Box stuffing

Other Thanksgiving items (yams, corn, beans, etc…)

Cereal – cold and warm

Pasta – Mac & Cheese, Spaghettios or other canned pasta, Ramen noodles

Canned items – fruit, vegetables, baked beans

Peanut Butter

Canned meat/fish

Student Council will make the same challenge we were successful with last year. If we are able to gather 300 food items,
students will be treated to a surprise celebration at school.  Please begin sending food with your child on Thursday, Nov. 2nd if
possible.  Thank you!!!

Wisconsin Wednesday – Lunch on the second Wednesday of every month will

feature Wisconsin products! On November 8th we will be serving Macaroni and

Cheese manufactured at Land O’ Lakes in Spencer, a Winter Moon Root Vegetable Blend
from Fifth Season Co-Op in Viroqua, Apple Slices from They’s Orchard in Luxemburg, a
Chocolate Chip Cookie from Best Maid in River Falls, Milk from Brother’s Dairy in
Kewaunee, and produce on the salad bar from local farms.
Click here for more details!

Howard’s Fall Fest 
Wednesday, November 22nd from 9:00-11:30 
 

Classrooms will be celebrating by participating in the annual “Turkey Trot”, which is a mile course on
the nature trail and school grounds.  We will then share in a community “trail mix” snack. 
  

Our Food Drive will run from THIS THURSDAY, November 2nd  –  THURSDAY,
November 9TH 

https://howardnews.weebly.com/uploads/1/3/6/9/13699535/lunch_wi_wed_nov_7_2017.pdf
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We would greatly appreciated donations of one ingredient for snack mix (only pretzels, animal
crackers, Goldfish/Whale crackers or plain M&M’s please) to add to our community “trail mix”.

Thank you for your generosity as we celebrate and teach our students about this season of fall and sharing in a healthy and fun
activity. 

​ 

​​
FACILITIES USE CALENDAR 
 Have you used or are you interested in using the school facility for a meeting, practice, or other community event?  If so, the
Howard-Suamico School District uses a web-based Use of Facilities Calendar. The calendar link is found at
http://fs-hssd.rschooltoday.com/calendar/index/publicview/ 
 
Events at various district facilities can be located by using the calendar. 
 
If you are looking to request the use of one of the district’s facilities, it’s easy! Just click on the Request Facilities button from
the calendar page and sign up. It’s that simple. If you have questions, contact the school office at 662-9700. Requests for facility
usage are subject to approval based on administrative policy 7510. 

FROM YOUR SCHOOL BOARD

Teamwork (noun) – the combined action of a group of people,
especially when effective and efficient.
 
At the Howard Suamico School District, teamwork is demonstrated in many
different ways.  Our students participate in teamwork with athletics, music,
theatre, and especially academics.  Our students work together as a group,
to learn, grow, and share.  Teamwork is showing at Bay Harbor Elementary,
where the students are preparing for the annual Fall Fest Fundraiser;
Suamico Elementary is displaying teamwork at their Buddy Bench during
recess; and Howard Elementary is showing their teamwork with Popcorn
Fridays.  Our Board of Education and administrators use teamwork to drive
our mission forward.  Currently, we are engaged with a Community Task
Force, teaming community members with district administrators to better
understand our district needs and opportunities.  The goal of the Community
Task Force is to make a recommendation for the Board of Education to
consider.  As we see every day in the Howard Suamico School District, with
teamwork we can accomplish anything.  If you have any questions for the
Board of Education, please reach out to your team member, Teresa Ford.  
​

Teresa Ford  - tereford@hssd.k12.wi.us

http://fs-hssd.rschooltoday.com/calendar/index/publicview/
http://www.neola.com/howard-wi/
mailto:tereford@hssd.k12.wi.us
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​****Email HowardHPSA@gmail.com with any questions you may have. 
****Howard Parent School Association Like us on Facebook! (@HowardPSA)​ ​

****Please check our HPSA Website for updates and information. We also encourage you to like and follow the HPSA
Facebook page.  http://howardpsa.weebly.com  

​

Bay Port Craft Fair, Sat., November 4 @ 
Bay Port High School 9am - 2pm 
Cost to get into the craft fair is $3 for general public. 
Sponsored by the Bay Port Dance Team!

​           NEWS FROM HPSA

​HPSA is thrilled to
announce it has
customized Huskie
apparel!  Howard
apparel is the perfect
way to convey
support, spirit and
teamwork throughout
the community.

The APPAREL SALE will be held during most school
functions.  Or contact Kari Trzinski at
trzinskimom@gmail.com.  Items are in stock and sized from
youth small to adult XXL.  Cash, checks and credit will be
accepted.
​

HPSA Believe Fundraiser
Order Delivery

Note to families who ordered items from our fundraiser. 
Items are expected to be delivered mid-November, before

Thanksgiving.  Further communication will be sent out
once we have a more definite pickup date.

Bay Port Fall Play
"The Man Who Came to Dinner"
November 9, 10, and 11 @ 7pm
Tickets on sale now for $5.50 by

​Bay Port’s Annual Pops
Concert is November 2
and 4, 4-7pm. This year’s
theme is “The Sensational 60s.”

mailto:HowardHPSA@gmail.com
http://howardpsa.weebly.com/
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Bay Port “youth sports camps/clinics/tournaments” is coming soon, please click here on
Youth Programs to get details and/or register for: 
·        Youth wrestling -  opportunities for boys and girls K-5th grade (Due: 11/18)
Other youth information is available at www.hssd.k12.wi.us and click on schools, under Bay
Port click on  Port Athletics and click on Youth programs.
​

YOUTH WRESTLING REGISTRATION
 
The Bay Port Wrestling Program would like to invite area youth (pre-kindergarten through
5th grade) to participate in the 2017-18 youth wrestling season. Registration can be done
online and is currently open and will remain open until November 18th.  Youth Wrestling
Flyer with details.

For more information and the online registration please see the following website:
 https://sites.google.com/site/bayportyouthwrestling/

​Saturday, November 18 - Bay Port Drama Club Workshop
(Disney’s )  (9 a.m. - 12 p.m.) -Children ages Kindergarten
through 6th Grade.  Click on link for registration flyer. Cost for
workshop is $25 which includes lunch. Reservations must be
made by November 10.  

​Attach registration to an email to Mrs. Belden at
pambeld@hssd.k12.wi.us or send to Pam Belden, 2710 Lineville
Road, Green Bay, WI 54313. Checks payable to Bay Port Drama
Club.

Bay Port Women’s Choir Nestled Pines Woodworking Fundraiser
Looking for a great Christmas, Thank you or Bay Port pride gift? Keeping it local, these precisely laser cut wood products are

purchasing online at SeatYourself
at http://www.bayportpac.org/ or calling
(920) 662-7246.

Performances will include songs
by The Beatles, Elvis Presley,
The Mamas and the Papas, Roy

Orbison, Little Eva, and many more. Concerts begin at 7pm at
the Bay Port Performing Arts Center. Admission is free. Come
check out this “groovy” experience the whole family can
enjoy.  CLICK HERE FOR MORE INFORMATION

 MOANA
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created by Nestled Pines located near Madison, WI. At least 50% of every order will go towards the women's choirs at Bay Port
High School. This year the choirs will be in involved in an incredibly enriching experience traveling to California to compete
against choirs from throughout the United States as well as work with highly respected choral conductors. Click here for more
information.  Click here for Bayport examples and pricing. Orders and payment are due by Friday, November 3rd at 3 p.m.

​Suamico Ninja Class 
Saturdays, November 4-December 16
Class limited to 12 so register early!  
​Come train as a Fusion Warrior with fun obstacles, strength and balance training, agility and flexibility that
will bring out the warrior in your athlete! Space is limited to 12 participants between ages 5 – 11, so don’t
delay in registering today! Class will meet on Saturday mornings from 9:00 – 9:45 a.m. at Fusion Athletics
studio located at 999 Ashwaubenon St., Green Bay, WI 54304. Cost is $74 per athlete and registration can be completed online
at https://app.jackrabbitclass.com/regv2.asp?id=520393 and select “Suamico Ninja Class”. Please call Nikki at 544-8476 if you
have any questions.  ​O:\Weebly\2017 Suamico Ninja Class 2017.pdf

Community Corner
To access handouts/flyers for area community events click here. The HSSD Community Page includes a list
highlighting community events for families in the villages of Howard & Suamico (scouting, festivals, parades, etc.)

Bay Port DECA is hosting a Daddy Daughter
Dance on Tuesday, November 6th at
Townline from 6:00-8:00pm. The cost is
$25/family and $5 for each additional princess with
proceeds benefiting our Bay Port DECA chapter and
the Make-A-Wish foundation. Please use this link to

register and the attached flyer for more information.
Thank you for your support, we hope to see you there!

https://howardnews.weebly.com/uploads/1/3/6/9/13699535/bay_port_womens_choir_wood_fundraiser__4_.pdf
https://howardnews.weebly.com/uploads/1/3/6/9/13699535/bay_port_womens_choir_wood_fundraiser__4_.pdf
https://howardnews.weebly.com/uploads/1/3/6/9/13699535/bay_port_womens_choir_wood_fundraiser__4_.pdf
https://howardnews.weebly.com/uploads/1/3/6/9/13699535/woodworking.png
https://howardnews.weebly.com/uploads/1/3/6/9/13699535/woodworking.png
https://howardnews.weebly.com/uploads/1/3/6/9/13699047/2017_suamico_ninja_class_2017.pdf
https://howardnews.weebly.com/uploads/1/3/6/9/13699535/2017_suamico_ninja_class_2017.pdf
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1FHcRbkF50zhQXT0s6QbH1-SpsRR_bcogxG94d0jMsx8/edit
http://howardsuamic470.corecommerce.com/bp-deca-daddy-daughter-dance.html
http://howardsuamic470.corecommerce.com/bp-deca-daddy-daughter-dance.html

	weebly.com
	Howard Newsletter - Current


